
 
Parent/Student Contract and Volunteer Form 

Mary Queen of Arts Fine Arts Program 
Drama Club 

 
Thank you for your interest in joining drama club at Mary Queen! Practices and 
rehearsals will be held every Monday after school from 315pm until 420pm in 
the Music Room, and we are looking forward to our performances this year. 
Performances will be Dec 8 & 9 and May 11 & 12. Please note: there will be an 
additional rehearsal (totaling in two that week) during the week of the performances. 
 
In order to make this program a success, we will need your help and commitment. 
Students will need to attend practice each week, and parents will need to sign up for at 
least one of the following volunteer positions: 
 
Rehearsal Assistants: Help directors with various meeting dynamics; help students 
rehearse in small groups; help with younger children/siblings during rehearsals (we 
need as many parents as possible to help with this; parents will not need to be at every 
meeting; a schedule will be developed once all registrations are in) 
 
Prop and Costume Managers: Help create, gather, or purchase materials needed for 
props and costumes  
 
Stage Crew: Help with sound, scenery, backdrops, set up and break down of set for 
performance(s) 
 

Please email Ms. French (jfrench@mq.cdlex.org) or Mr. Meadors 
(mmeadors@mq.cdlex.org) with any questions. 

 
 
Please fill out the bottom portion of this form and return it and the 
registration payment to school before September 24, 2018.  

 
 

Drama Club Contract and Registration 
 
Student Name(s) and Grade(s):          

 
          

 
Parent Name(s): 

 
Parent Email:  

 
Total Payment Included ($25 per child): 

 
Afterschool Care (Y/N):   

 
Volunteer Role:  

 
Parent Signature: 


